
 

Dear Club/League, 

The Arizona Soccer Association (ASA) Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on 

Sunday, January 31st, 2021 virtually via Zoom at 10:00a.  The Zoom meeting link will be 

provided one week prior to the AGM 

In accordance with Bylaw 312, Section 3: 

ASA shall provide to each Organization Member, the Board of Directors, and all voting 

members no later than 30 days prior to the Annual General Meeting in writing: 

a.  Notice of the Annual General Meeting, giving the agenda, date, time, and location of said 

meeting; 

b.  Any proposals or motions to amend the bylaws of the Association 

c.  Proposed budget 

d.  A list of any individuals who have declared candidacy for election to the Board of Directors 

as of the time of notification. 

In accordance with Bylaw 302 – An individual may vote at any meeting of ASA in only one 

capacity. 

Notification is being sent via this email. All information regarding the AGM is included in this 

email and will be available on the ASA website, azyouthsoccer.org, no later than January 5, 

2021.  (About => Annual General Meeting).   

The Business meeting will begin take place from 8:00a – 9:30a on Sunday January 31, 2021 via 

Zoom; the Zoom meeting link will be available no later than one week prior to the AGM.   
We will have online voting and prior to the AGM, we will host a Town Hall to allow all candidates to have 
a chance to address our constituents and discuss any bylaws amendments up for a vote. 

Voting for the 2021 AGM will be done online.  ASA will host multiple sessions to test the online 

voting capability prior to the AGM.  

 


